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Monday 7th March 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

       
On Wednesday 16th March at 5pm we shall be holding a SATs information 

session via Zoom for all parents and carers of Year Two children.   
 

If you wish to join our meeting here is the link. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81185613592?pwd=VmdaMXpjeGExM3pQNnVFVXR5a3Ixdz09 

 

In the month of May, all Year Two children will be sitting tests in the areas of 
Reading, Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation (SPAG) and Maths. These tests 

are a Government National Requirement in England and the results are used 
to gauge your child’s progress and attainment. Our approach to testing is 

informal and carried out in small groups or whole class depending on the 
confidence of the child.  

 

Your child will also be assessed in writing and science; however, these 
judgements are based on teacher assessment and take into account a range 

of evidence from over the year. Teachers submit their final teacher 
assessment in Reading, Writing, Maths and Science in June. The SAT results 

are a small part of making a final teacher assessment. The judgements made 
will be reported to you in the final school report this July. 

 
CLICK HERE.  The Government has published information for parents 

 
We look forward to seeing you on the 16th March and will be happy to 

answer any of your questions. In addition further information will be given by 
your class teacher at parents evening and we will post slides on our school 

website and Google Classroom.  
 

Best wishes 
 

 
Fran Sorapure 

Head of School 
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